
Around the Neighborhood: December 2020

Description

?This is the cross sidewalk between Rose Hill and Beechwood. There is a mailbox for letters to
Santa there also!

Thanks to Sarah Rich and family for putting it up. 
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Mason Williams, resident on Rose Hill

?St Bernard Holiday Light Contest

Saint Bernard is having a holiday lights contest this Saturday from 6-8pm. This is a covid friendly
event, just drive around to the houses participating (there is a map on the event page) and vote by
donating canned goods & non perishables into the bins in front of the houses. All donations go to the
Saint Clements food pantry. Our community would love & appreciate the support

https://fb.me/e/3D0i1G90W
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